







Mr D Keane Police and Crime Commissioner for Cheshire

By hand

Cheshire East Council Westfields Middlewich Road Sandbach Cheshire CW11 1HZ

martin.r.smith@cheshireeast.gov.uk

Date: 7th February 2020

Dear Mr Keane,

PRECEPT FOR 2020/21

I am writing following this morning's meeting of the Cheshire Police and Crime Panel to confirm formally that the Panel voted to support your proposed Percept without qualification or comment.

Yours sincerely.

Martin R Smith

Democratic Services, Cheshire East Council